
Livestock Exhibits for all Large Animal Exhibits 

Quality Assurance paperwork was to have been initiated at the time the exhibitor 
purchased/acquired the animal from the breeder/seller. They are required to have been 
maintained regarding the health of the animal throughout the entire time you are raising 
your project.  
 
Quality Assurance Market Health Records are required for entrance into the Fair for all 
market beef, sheep, goats, and swine intended to go through the livestock sale. Vet check 
verification is required if animals are purchased out of state and hauled into Washington. 
This should appear on the Quality Assurance Market Health Record, as well as any RFID tag 
identification numbers. 
 
Beef exhibits will also require brand slips/haul slips as follows: 

• From the seller to the exhibitor when the animal was purchased 
• If purchased out of state, a brand slip from the previous location is also required 
• When the animal was delivered to NCW Fair 

 
Documentation is required at the time of the weigh-in on August 21. The barn 
superintendent is to maintain records that this documentation was indeed received from 
each exhibitor for each animal. They will provide the forms to the Livestock Clerk for 
retention. For more information, contact your local 4-H leader, Grange Youth leader, or FFA 
Advisor.  
 
All paperwork must be in the hands of the barn superintendent by Thursday morning at 
8:00 a.m. Failure to do so will result in rejection from participation in market judging and 
they will not qualify for participation in the 4-H, FFA & Grange Youth Livestock Sale. The 
decision of the barn superintendent is final. 
 


